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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

  
 

ROTARY JOB SHADOW FIELD TRIP: 

 The following students who signed up with Mrs. Kebba to go on the Rotary Job 
Shadow need to see Mrs. Kebba today to either turn in paper work or pick it up and 
get the details. See Mrs. Kebba now as the field trip is next Wednesday, Nov. 13th.  

 
o Kielle Dixzon 
o Sydney Vadset 
o Mark Savitskiy 
o Jeremy Dowsett  
o Victoria Akins 
o Destinee Mckinion  
o Athinee Johnson 
o Cynthia Santos Vasquez 

 
COMING UP TOMORROW! 

 TUESDAY, Nov. 5th:  
Next Teen Parenting Support Group Kebba’s room (112).  
*See Mrs. Kebba this week if you are a teen mom/dad or soon to be.  

 
 

NEW!!  DO YOU HAVE YOUR PURPLE SHIRT? 

 NEW Academic Reward!   
Purple shirts will be will be awarded to 
students who have earned all their credits in 
two consecutive quarters.  

Check it out!!  

 
 
 

 
     

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   

 


